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Dear Praying friends,

I arrived in Kyrgyzstan on March 18th and have had a blessed 3 weeks so far. 
It’s usually about this time during a trip that I start preparing to come 
home. But this time, I’m planning on staying for at least another month. I 
have  been  teaching  in  the  local  church  here  each  week  and  as  always, 
enjoying  the  fellowship  around  God’s  Word.  My  first  Sunday  here  was  a  
communion service, so I taught on the symbolism of the 
Lord’s supper as it relates to passover. Afterwards, 
The local Pastor here, Brother Nurlan asked me to do a 
series on the book of Revelation. So we will be digging 
into that for the next several weeks. It has already 
generated  some  lively  discussions  and  reminded  me 
afresh of the need for consistent Bible teaching here.I 
have been concerned about teaching on such a complex 
topic without a translator but it seems that the Lord 
has provided that need. A young college student who has 
recently been saved has volunteered to help translate 
for me. He introduced himself by saying “Hi My name is 
Muhammed, I know thats funny name for a Christian.” I 
enjoyed explaining to him that MHMD basically means the blessed one in 
Hebrew and is used throughout the Old Testament in prophecies about Jesus. 
Pray for Muhammed that the Lord would bless his efforts as he grows in his 
faith and takes on this difficult task.

The door seems to be opening for me to receive a long term visa that will 
allow me to live here full time. There is a local tour company here which is 
owned by a Christian. They have offered to sponsor my visa in exchange for 
helping them set up and manage their website. Pray with me that all of this 
will be resolved by the time I return home next month. In addition to this, 
Several locals have offered to help me get my English classes started. This 
will also open more doors for me to be able to relocate as well as provide 
additional ministry opportunities. Pray with me that the Lord would give me 
the strength to accomplish all that He has for me to do here and continue to 
open doors for me.to serve Him in this spiritually dark place. 

Thank you all for praying for me and a special thank you to those who are 
financially supporting this work. Your investment is an investment in 
eternity. For those who would feel led to help while I am here, this email 
address: capmskg@gmail.com is registered with Zelle and PayPal. There are 
also several ways to give by check if the Lord so leads. Reply to this email 
for details.

Thank you again for praying and Praise the Lord for all He has already done.
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